
 

 

NORTH HEIDELBERG TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

SPECIAL MEETING 

 

 

March 27, 2019 

 

     The special meeting of the Board of Supervisors of North Heidelberg Township was called to 

order at 1:45 P.M.  Supervisors present were Mitch Wolfe, Chairman, and Supervisor Robert 

Klinger.  Also in attendance were Township Secretary Tanya Taatjes and Township Engineer 

Ryan Rhode.   
  

The 2019 Paving and Construction Bids and the 2019 Oil and Chip Bids were opened and read 

aloud.  (See Bid Tabulation Sheets). 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 1:50 P.M.  A motion was made by Chairman Wolfe to rescind the 

motion to adjourn.  It was seconded by Supervisor Klinger.  Motion carried. 

 

The meeting was immediately reopened to discuss finalizing the proposed bids for presentation at 

the regular monthly meeting. 

 

After much discussion, it was decided to remove Grandview Road from the project due to 

budgetary constraints.  Chairman Wolfe made a courtesy phone call to Supervisor David Pool, 

who was absent from the meeting to discuss the changes.  Chairman Wolfe made a motion to 

adjourn the meeting.  Supervisor Klinger seconded the motion.  Motion carried.   

 

The meeting was officially adjourned at approximately 2:45. 

 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

       

 

 

       Tanya Taatjes 

Secretary 

 

 

People in attendance: 

1 – TJ Reichard   

      


